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Dates for your Diary 

 

Monday 6th December                                                    Virtual Christmas Fayre begins 

Tuesday 7th December                                                   Parent Council Meeting 

Thursday 9th December                                                  Christmas Jumper and Lunch Day 

Monday 13th December                                                 Christmas Party/Entertainer 

Tuesday 21st December                                                  Christmas Concert shared online 

Wednesday 22nd December                                           Close for the holidays 

Thursday 6th January                                                       Re-open 

 

 

 

                                                                        Meet the Team 

                           Angela Clark (Early Learning and Childcare Practitioner)         

Hi my name is Angela. I live with my 15 year old twins Matthew and Rebecca. We like to go big walks and 

watch Harry Potter movies as a family. One of my favourite things to do is holiday with my family we love 

to cruise and see lots of different places. I really like working at Fenwick ECC and love to see all the children's happy faces 

in the morning.   

                

Results of our surveys 

Snack consultation results. All Parent/guardians who contributed were happy for the provision of fresh fruit to continue. 

Secret Inspector Questionnaire:  The area that was highlighted to improve is including Parents and Carers in their child’s 

learning.  A few parents asked about coming into the playroom eg. Stay and Play.  Unfortunately at this time, we are una-

ble to welcome any visitors (including Parents and Carers) into the Centre.  We will update you once guidance changes.   

 

                                                                                             


